
  

Judicial Registrar Nicole Sloane  
Federal Circuit and Family Court of Australia  

Judicial Registrar Sloane commenced with the Federal Circuit & Family Court of Australia in 
August 2021 in the Sydney Registry, firstly as Deputy Registrar, then as a Judicial Registrar 
from July 2023. Judicial Registrar Sloane conducts a weekly financial list in the Sydney 
Registry, which includes designating and case managing matters in the Priority Property Pools 
case list. 

Prior to her time at the Court, Judicial Registrar Sloane practiced as a family law solicitor in the 
Sutherland Shire and Macarthur regions of Sydney. Judicial Registrar Sloane was also a Legal 
Associate to a Justice of the Family Court of Australia (as it was then) and Deputy Associate to a 
Judge of the Federal Circuit Court of Australia (as it was then). 

 

 

 

 


